
SPIRITUALITY OF THE 
SEASONS 

SUMMER 
QUIET           
DAY 

                                      

  You are invited to come and explore  

the spirituality of  SUMMER  

with  Kate Campbell and Keren Terpstra 

for St Paul’s  final 2023 Quiet Day 

in the beautiful surrounds of  

The Abbey,  Raymond Island 

 

Saturday 25 November 2023   

10am – 3.30pm 

Morning Tea, tea and coffee provided, 

BYO lunch 

                                   $20 

RSVP katec@gippsanglican.org.au  0402 514 829 

 

mailto:katec@gippsanglican.org.au

